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PRESS RELEASE

The Consulate General of India, Hambantota will be organizing an

Open House on 21 February, 2025 (Friday), which will be chaired by

Consul General Mr. Harvinder Singh. The Open House will be conducted

in English, Hindi, Sinhala and Tamil languages.

2. All Indian nationals or members of Indian community, under the

jurisdiction  of  this  Consulate,  i.e.,  districts  of  Galle,  Matara and

Hambantota in the Southern Province and Monaragala district in the Uva

Province are welcome to participate in the Open House. 

3. Participants  are  advised  to  bring  all  relevant  documents for

resolving their issues.

Location : Library, CGI Hambantota, 107-B, New Road, 

Hambantota – 82000

Date & Time : 21.02.2025; from 1430 hrs to 1530 hrs

Appointment : No prior appointment required
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